NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING
LA MIRADA OVERSIGHT BOARD

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Oversight Board meeting on Thursday,
June 21, 2012 at 9 a.m. has been cancelled. The next regular scheduled meeting will be
held on Thursday, July 19, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. in City Council Chambers at City Hall,
13700 La Mirada Boulevard, La Mirada. California.

Dated this 13" day of June 2012.

A taad -

Anne Haraksin, City Clerk




